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Good afternoon,

I'm writing as I will not be able to attend the public hearing in person, and I would like very
much to express the importance of not passing this bill.

The most detrimental part of this bill is the effect it will have on the education of thousands of
children in the state of Oregon, whether they have opted out of one vaccine or all. Regardless
of any political views, that kind of disruption to education and constitutional rights for these
children is just not warranted, justified or excusable. This would extend out to the 7.5% of
Kindergartners who currently file for exemption in Oregon, half of which partially vaccinate.

My beliefs aside I will touch down on the fact that my aunt has been mentally disabled most of
her life due to vaccinations she received as a child. My husband and I have put much thought
into our decision on whether or not to vaccinate our children, and we will always take new
factors and information in to consideration when doing so; the important part of this is that at
the end of the day it is our parental obligation and right to make these decisions for our
children. To decide whether to take the risk of vaccinating them, partially vaccinating or the
risk of not.

Thank you for your time,
Jasmine Espinosa

(818) 808-8035

8606 NE 160th Ave
Vancouver, WA 98682
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